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President’s Message 

The summer is over and most people are back to work. I hope all of you had a 

great summer. We are busy planning the 2020 EIAA annual technical 

conference being held the end of January. I will have details on keynote 

presenters and presentations in the next few weeks. A reminder if you haven’t 

done so, you should log in to council connect and enter your professional 

development points which are now mandatory for SCO’s. We are in the final 

stages of finalizing our new corporate membership framework which is open to 

organizations involved in our industry. We hope this new initiative will bring 

more organizations from our industry together. The 2018 CE Code has been in 

effect since Feb. 1/19. A reminder to take a code update course if you haven’t 

already done so. Approved course providers are listed on the Safety Codes 

Council website. Anyone wanting to make an inquiry to the EIAA regarding a 

code rule interpretation can submit an agenda item to the EIAA conference co-

chair Clark Redden. Clark can be reached @ Clark.Redden@rmwb.ca 

 
Coming Events 

January 31-Feb. 1, 2020: EIAA annual technical conference at the Chateau Louis hotel and 

conference centre. 

May 29, 2020: ECAA annual training day being held at the JW Marriott in downtown 

Edmonton. Go to the ECAA website for details including options for obtaining PD points. 

 

For EIAA inquiries please contact EIAA President Larry Cantelo @ lcantelo@shaw.ca 

You can also view the EIAA website @ https://www.eiaa.ca/ 
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